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There is no June 2017 QRO newsletter due to the Palos Verdes 
Amateur Radio Club having changed its monthly meeting dates at 
Hesse Park to the 1st Thursday of each month from the 3rd Wednesday, 
effective June 1, 2017. 

All subsequent QRO newsletters will be dated for the month in which
the monthly meeting is held even though the issue might be published 
near the end of the preceding month. n

Our QRO newsletter publishing schedule has changed… 

there is no June 2017 issue
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